
 

U.S. Department 
of Transportation 

Federal Aviation 
Administration 

Office of Airport Safety and 
Standards 

800 Independence Avenue, SW,  
Washington, DC  20591 

December 18, 2018 

Dear Industry Representative: 

We are extending the review period for Draft Advisory Circular AC 150/5220-23A, Frangible 

Connections.  The Advisory Circular and comment matrix are also available on 

http://www.faa.gov/airports/resources/draft_advisory_circulars/.  

We will consider comments received by January 7, 2019, for inclusion in the AC.  Submit all 

comments electronically (do not mail) using the provided COMMENT MATRIX to Ryan Bale at 

ryan.bale@faa.gov.  

Please accompany all comments with a justification for the change and with the recommended 

language where necessary. 

Sincerely, 

 

Khalil E. Kodsi, P.E. PMP 

Manager, Airport Engineering Division, AAS-100 
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